
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0105
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 4:26:39 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 1:00 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0105

-- Name --
Douglas Henderson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am concerned re the horizontal bore will improve the usefulness of a conventional vertically bored well by 10
times the volume.
Your report to the EB describes this application by Enbridge as a "like for like" installation only.
My claim is it goes beyond bing just a "like for like" in that the use & usefulness of the bore project can increase the
volume of gas transferred by at least 10 times as pressures of gas field currently exist..
Therefore as 3 wells r to b replaced with this 1 horizontal well the Enbridge gas volumes can b increased by at least
70% more than the abandoned wells.
By doing so I contend adjacent property owners having storage will b affected by these changes & should b
recognized as such & hence compenseable.

-- Attachment --
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